STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION -

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
. (505) 827-5800

June 14, 1983

Gerald Henegar
723 W. Camp Wisdom
Duncan Ville, Texas 75116
A
Re: Murray Well No. 1
K-21-11N-33E
Quay County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Henegar:

In response to your letter of May 27, 1983 to the referenced well
above the State of New Mexico 0il Conservation Divison would recommend the
following plugging program:

5 sx.cement @ surface with regulation dry hole marker f%{ Cyéf(%
25 sx.cement in and out of the base of the surface casing Wi %U
f//!&/AC eeil
X 30 sx. cement 8 420' e §
77
25 sx.cement @ T.D. (1000')

A review of your file on the subject well has also indicated that we
are lacking a Form C-105, that Form and an instruction sheet is enclosed.
The 0il Conservation Division will have a Field representative in the Tucumari
area on Thursday afternoon's and Friday mornings on a regular basis and if
possible it would be appreciated if this well could be plugged at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate
contacting me at this office.

Sincerely,

L

ROY E. JOHNSON
Petroleum Geologist
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